
 

 

  

 

 

Thursday 7th May 2020 

 

 

As we live through this 

unprecedented time of the 

pandemic which will certainly 

become part of the history 

books, tomorrow we remember a 

key event of history - Victory in 

Europe day; May 8th marked the 

end of the World War 2.  

Attached to my newsletter are 

posters we have received to 

share with our school community.  

 

Sadly, the street (playground) 

celebration with bunting and games planned with our PTFA will not take place with our 

children, but you are encouraged through the invite attached to watch a live and unique 

Remembrance Service taking place in St Laurence’s church from 3pm. There is a link in 

the poster attached if your wish to watch this local service.  

 

In addition, class teachers have shared a ‘Picture this’ resource which helps you to 

explore the meaning of VE day to your children. This comes with some resources for you to 

share with your children. 

 

Class teachers have enjoyed chatting to you over the last couple of weeks and it is great 

to hear and see how well you and your children are doing. Please feel free to share by 

email any of the ‘lockdown’ activities you and your family have enjoyed, which you will 

be happy for us to share on our newsletters and website.  

 

A prayer for VE Day- From the Act of Commitment for Peace 

Please share the prayer with your children. 

Lord God our Father, 

we pledge ourselves to serve you and all humankind, in the cause of peace, 

for the relief of want and suffering, 

and for the praise of your name. 

Guide us by your Spirit; 

give us wisdom; 

give us courage; 

give us hope; 

and keep us faithful now and always. 

Amen. 



 

 

 

 

 

 


